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Location: Bentonville, AR
Owner: City of Bentonville
Designer: Crawford Murphy and Tilly
Contractor: Crossland Construction
Installer: Crossland Construction

PROJECT PROFILE

Razorback Trail

Patented Product: U.S. Patent #8,302,362 #8,522,505 #9,096,975 #D940,912 #D925,068 
& Other Patents Pending

TECHNICAL DESCRIPTION

Boardwalk Length(s):  
74’, 95’, 92’, 365’

Color: Natural Concrete

Texture: Beachsand

Installation Date: 2024

Tread Width(s): 13’-3”, 7'-3"

Challenge
In Bentonville, Arkansas, the Razorback Greenway trail is known for connecting cities 
across Northwest Arkansas through its 36-mile trail system. When PermaTrak had the 
opportunity to contribute two new boardwalk sections, we knew we had big shoes to fill.

This project came with its share of unique challenges. Our team was tasked with creating a 
safe, elevated path that needed to cross active roadways, a creek, and steep slopes. 

To accommodate all users, the additions required two distinct structures: a multi-use path 
for families, walkers, and recreational cyclists, and a narrower track for mountain bikers. 
Creating separate boardwalks improved safety but added complexity to the build.

Solution
A hybrid design was the key to making this project work—blending PermaTrak’s system with 
cast-in-place concrete for sections spanning over roadways and requiring longer distances 
between supports. Through close collaboration with Crawford Murphy & Tilly, we developed 
a design tailored to the project’s specific needs.

Custom beam spans—25 feet and 37.5 feet—helped minimize the number of required 
foundations, reducing the project’s footprint, reducing foundation costs, and streamlining 
construction. This approach also made it easier to navigate the area’s steep terrain, allowing 
for a smoother, less disruptive installation process.

To accommodate a variety of trail users, the project called for two different boardwalk 
widths. The Multi-Use Path is 12 feet, designed for a broader range of visitors (walkers, 
families, and casual cyclists). The other offers a narrower, 6-foot route built for mountain 
bikers. Separating these traffic types helped improve safety and enhanced the overall flow of 
the trail.

Thanks to strong coordination between the City of Bentonville, Trailblazers, and the Walton 
Family Foundation, this project successfully added to Northwest Arkansas’s growing 
reputation as an outdoor destination.


